Office of the New South Wales Valuer General

Mr David Hatfield GPO Box 520 Melbourne VIC 3000

VG08/416

14 October 2008

Dear Mr Hatfield

I refer to your letter of 9 October 2008 regarding the API application for minor variation to Authorisation A90545 – interested party consultation. Thank you for the offer to provide comments.

The NSW Valuer General supports the minor variations to the API Rules of Conduct.

Thank you for bringing this matter to my attention.

Yours sincerely

Philip Western Valuer General



Level 3 1 Prince Albert Road Queens Square SYDNEY NSW 2000 AUSTRALIA

GPO Box 15 SYDNEY NSW 2001

DX 17 SYDNEY

T (61 2) 8258 7450 F (61 2) 8258 7475

www.lands.nsw.gov.au





Department of Lands

The Office of the New South Wales Valuer General is part of the New South Wales Department of Lands